
MAE FAH LUANG UNIVERSITY NOTIFICATION ON

PLAGIARISM CHECK TRAINING FOR GRADUATE STUDENTS, B.E. 2559 (2016)

Mae Fah Luang University has a strict policy to prevent its graduate students from
committing any form of plagiarism in the writing of their independent studies, master’s
projects, theses, dissertation or any other publications. This is not only to ensure our graduate
students’ research quality and credibility, but also to instill in them a respect for intellectual
property and increased compliance with research ethics.

Empowered by Article 26 of the Mae Fah Luang University Act, BE 2541 (1998), and
by the consent of the Academic Council given in meeting 9/2559 (2016) on 17 August 2016,
Mae Fah Luang University hereby issues this notification, detailed hereunder.

1. This Notification is referred to as ‘Plagiarism Check Training for Graduate Students, B.E.
2559 (2016)’.

2. This notification applies to all graduate students entering Mae Fah Luang University in
the Academic year 2016 and later.

3. Every graduate student must pass a university-arranged course or training session on
research ethics in order to be eligible to defend his/her independent study, thesis or
dissertation proposal.

4. The President has the authority to enforce this notification, to make interpretations and to
arbitrate any problem or dispute arising out of this notification or enforcement thereof.
The President’s judgment is final.

Issued this is on 15th September B.E. 2559

Vanchai Sirichana

(Assoc. Prof. Dr. Vanchai Sirichana)

President, Mae Fah Luang University


